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Feedback on the alternative methods proposed at 
Stakeholder Meeting 

New alternative you would like to be considered by 
AWBA staff Other comments or feedback

Chandler would like to see credit distribution extended to a 
timeframe which matches the timeframe require to use direct 
recovery infrastructure at TDRP. I expect that timeframe is likely 
in the range of 25-30 years. In order to ensure the credit 
distribution is extended out to last for 25-30 years, the policy 
should match the historical planning assumption of firming up to 
20%. Chandler is supportive of deviating from the DCP policy to 
firm 100% of M&I cuts through 2026. However, we feel it is 
important to firm 20% because that is what M&I subcontractors 
have planned for.
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Thank you for developing a 
stakeholder process to 
consider input from M&I 
subcontractors.
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